
From: lgoima
To:
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 
Date: Monday, 21 May 2018 09:24:00 a.m.

Dear 
 
Thank you for your email asking about what has happened to recent updates  of LGOIMA’s on
our website.  I advise that we have not discontinued providing the updates, but acknowledge
that we do have a back log of requests to publish on our website.  We will endeavour to get our
answered LGOIMA’s published on our website as soon as possible.  I am sorry I am unable to
provide you with cost estimates for maintaining the page, as we do not hold this information. 
 
As part of your request has not been answered, i.e., cost estimates for maintain the page, you
are advised that you have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman (0800 802 602)
or e-mail:  info@ombudsman.parliament.nz
 
Kind regards
 
Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231| 
Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: Friday, 27 April 2018 10:29 a.m.
To: Official Information
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 
 

 has submitted a LGOIMA request - .

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Kia ora, I'm been wondering what has happened with recent updates at the following page:
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/official-information/lgoima-requests Have
updates been discontinued for any reason, such as cost, or is something planned to replace
this page soon? I had rated DCC as a leading open government practitioner and would like
to request any cost estimates for maintaining the page if that kind of work has already been
done. Best regards 

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name

mailto:info@ombudsman.parliament.nz
mailto:Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/pzM2CjZryPH16xAiWotUQ?domain=dunedin.govt.nz


Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number




